
The City of Birmingham will make reasonable accommodations to ensure that people with disabilities have equal opportunity to enjoy all city services, programs and activities. If 
accommodations are required for public meetings, please contact Cheryl Kidd, Council Administrator with reasonable advance notice by emailing, Cheryl.Kidd@birminghamal.gov or by 
calling 205.254.2294.  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

SPECIAL CALLED COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
Monday, November 16, 2020 | 4:00 p.m. 

Council Chambers 
 

AGENDA 
 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT WILLIAM PARKER, COMMITTEE CHAIR  
 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER 
 

 
II. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 
 

III. DISCUSSION 
• CARES ACT FUNDING/REIMBURSEMENT 
 
 

IV. OLD BUSINESS 
 
 

V. NEW BUSINESS 
 
 

VI. ADJOURNMENT 
 
 
 

 


